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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
macroox@yahoo.com
Regulation of Retail Forex

RIN 3038-AC61
From: carl kwong in san francisco, california

We donot need any more government intervention.
Everyone knows that trading forex is risky. Invest only the amount one can afford to lose.
Lowering the leverage will not make it safer; makes trading forex less exciting. The reason I trade forex is because
of the high leverage.

Please leave everything as is.

Sincerly,

Carl
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